
National Junior Mathematics Kangaroo Round 
 
The much anticipated results are now back in school and the pupils that got through to this 
stage did themselves proud, especially Lex Walker who was in the top 25% of this select 
group.  Commiserations go to both John Hansen and Juliette Brooking, who also would have 
made the top level but for one mark.   
 
However, well done to all of them, namely John Hansen, Isabella Woods and Lex Walker in 
Year 8, Juliette Brooking, Emily Hill, Daniel Myhill and Harry Long in Year 7 and Emily Young 
in Year 6.  
 
We still await the results of the Olympiad paper sat by Kuankuan Lin, more news to follow 
when the results arrive. 
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